FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION RQ-3
WASHINGTN, G, 20-6Y

Gunnar Lundeberg, Treasurer

Satlor's Union of the Pacific Political
Fund

450 Hartison Street

San Francisco, CA 94103

Identification Number; 00011338
Reference: Mid-Year Report (1/1/97-6/30/97)
Dear Mr, Lundeberg:

This letter is prompted by the Commission's preliminary review of the report(s)
referenced above. The review raised questions conceming certain information contamaod
in the report(s}. An itemization follows:

-Schedule B supporting Line 23 dizcloses contributions te  federal
candidates for which no election designation has heen provided. Please
note that if no designation is included in your repott, the contributions will
he attributed to the next upcoming election for the recipient candidate.
Thus, for fulute reporting putposes, it i in your commitiee’s interost to
designate the appropriate election in order to avoid the appearance of
excessive contributions made to federal candidates by your committee.

Any amendment or clarification should be filed with the Fedemal Election
Commission. If you meed assistance, plsase feel free to contact me on our toll-free
number, (800) 434-9530. My local number is {202) 219-3580.

Sincerely,

Ondua, (Wathons/

Andrea Wilkens
Reports Analyst
266 _ Reports Analysis Division
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